
Upcoming Events 

 Today —  We will partake of Holy Communion 
during the AM service.  

 Today— Any ladies who are interested in  
attending a virtual simulcast with Priscilla Shirer 
on September 25th from 10am to 5pm here at 
the church please stay following the AM service 
for a short meeting by the organ.  See Susanne 
Pemberton for more information.  

 Today— The Finance Committee will meet at 
5:15pm.  

 September 15th— The WMU will meet at 5pm 
in the Multipurpose Room.  Everyone is welcome 
to come and join as we will be writing scripture 
on pillowcases to send to Bro. Matt and the  
soldiers of the 1-181.  Please bring 2 standard 
pillowcases with you and your favorite scripture 
verses.  See Jennie Wright for more information.  

 September 15th—  The Deacons will meet at 
6pm.  

 September 15th—  Our Monthly Business  
Meeting will be held following Bible Study. Please 
make plans to attend.  

 CES Blessing Box 

 During the month of October, we are in need of 6 
volunteers/families to take either a Monday or 
Thursday in October to fill the Blessing Box. 
Please see Vanessa Taylor to sign up.  

       Operation Christmas Child 

 We will begin collecting items for OCC boxes. Our 
goal is 200 boxes. We are in need of the  
following items:  

September 7th-  Miranda Bridges 

September 10th-  Elizabeth Keathley 

September 11th—Bailey Craigo 

September 15th-  Abby Ford 

September 16th-  Diane Biddle 

 

 

 

September Birthdays 
Service Schedule 

Sunday Morning 

10 AM—Sunday School 

Class                Location   Age 

Upstairs Classes 

Always Learning   Rm 6   Adult 

Youth/College & Career  Rm 7   Students 

Grades 1-5      Rm 8   Grades 1-5 

Middle School     Rm 9   Grades 6-8 

Downstairs Classes 

Always Ready     Rm 1   Sr. Ladies 

Joyful Workers     Rm 2   Sr. Ladies  

Fellowship Class    Rm 4   Sr. Men 

Fishers of Men                 Rm 5   Gen. Adult 

 

11 AM—Worship Service  Main Sanctuary 

Sunday Evening 

6 PM—Worship Service  Main Sanctuary 

 

Wednesday Evening  

7 PM—Adult Bible Study  Main Sanctuary 

  Youth Bible Study  Multi-Purpose Room (on hold) 

  Kidz Bible Club   Main Sanctuary (will dismiss after  

        Worship) 

  Nursery Class   Main Sanctuary (will dismiss after  

        Worship) 

Leave a card of encouragement for Bro. Matt, 

Storm Hammons, or A Soldier in the 1-181 at 

either bulletin table. The church will mail cards 

out periodically to ensure that every mail call is 

filled with cards!  

Please contact the Church Office if you can 

serve in these areas:  
 

• Safety/Security 

Team Coordinator 

• Children’s Church Teachers 

• Disaster Relief  Volunteers 

   Opportunities to Serve  

 October is Pastor Appreciation Month. We would like to send Bro. Matt a 

compilation of video messages.  If you would like to send a video message, 

you may video yourself (horizontally/3 minutes or less) and e-mail it  to secre-

tary@fbcwartburg.org.  If you would like us to film you there are sign up 

sheets on both Bulletin Tables.  We will be available for videoing 30 minutes 

prior to and after each service. All videos need to be submitted by  September 

29th.  See Vanessa Taylor or Tara Ward for more information.  

September 18th—Jake Bridges 

September 21st-  Christy Griffith 

September 25th-  Lola Strutton 

September 29th– Kaylee Lowe 

• Plastic Cups  

& Bowls 

• Erasers 

• Pens & Pencils 

• Pencil  

Sharpeners 

• Crayons 

• Rulers 

• Notebooks 

• WOW Toys 

• Outfit, Socks  & 

Underwear 

• Washcloths & 

Bar Soap 

• Toothbrushes 

• Combs/Brushes 



Sermon Notes 

“Behold The Lamb Of God” 

John 1:29 
 

 

I. The Lamb’s Suffering 

 

 

 
 

II. The Lamb’s Characteristics 

 

 
 

 

III.  The Lamb’s Importance 

 

 

 
 

IV.  The Lamb’s Work  

 

 

Welcome From Our Pastor 

      If you are visiting with us today, we are so thankful that 

you’re here! We gather to worship God and proclaim the sav-

ing power of Jesus Christ. If that is new to you, feel free to ask 

questions. We’d like to serve you and your family, so please 

take the time to fill out an information card so that we can 

better follow up with you. We also have a small gift with some 

information about the ministries of our church for you to take 

home and look over. If you haven’t received that yet, please 

see an usher or ask me on your way out of service this morning 

at the front door. 

 God Bless, 

Pastor Matt Ward (temporarily away on Army Deployment) 

Feel free to write a word of encouragement to he and/or his 

soldiers (chaplainward120@yahoo.com) 

 

Serving Spotlight 

Deacon of the week 

Jimmy Lloyd  

 

Nursery Workers  

Today: Miranda Bridges & Julia Blansett 

Serving 9/19: Sharon Thomas & Lisa Zrucky 

  

Children’s Church 

Today: Darlene Branim & Carlene Blevins 

Serving 9/19:  Tara Ward, Debbie Thomas & Betty Griffith 
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